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The Ministry of Environment and Climate Change (MOECC) is increasing the fees for 
registering on the Environmental Activity and Sector Registry (EASR) for your permit to 
take Water (PTTW). The original EASR fee of $1,190 is increasing to achieve full cost 
recovery.  
 
The new fee structure will come into effect on December 1, 2016. Details on the revised 
EASR fee structure can be found on the Environmental and Regulatory Registries at the 
following link.   
 
Should you wish to meet with ministry staff to be briefed on the fee changes, we would 
be happy to convene a meeting with interested stakeholders during the last week of 
October, or first week of November.  
 
Please feel free to contact Jelena Crnokrak at the MOECC [(416) 325 – 7615 or 
Jelena.Crnokrak@ontario.ca) if you have any questions or require additional 
information.  
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